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First off, the Friends of East Kingston Public Library would like to thank Sherry Castle
for her tenure as Treasurer of the Friends. Sherry’s work as Treasurer has been
impeccable, and her dedication second to none. She has done an amazing job handling
our reporting, filing responsibilities, and record update & maintenance, to name just a
few. While we will miss her (and her incredible attention to detail!), we are so excited
for her as she embarks on her new role as Assistant Director at the East Kingston
Public Library!

Sherry - thank you and we wish you all the best! See you at the Library

The Friends Annual Meeting was held on January 25th. Members present at the meeting
had an opportunity to review the group’s 2022 highlights, current standing and
participate in planning for 2023. If you weren’t able to join us at the meeting, Minutes
will be posted on our web page soon and we look forward to having you join us at our
next Quarterly meeting March 28th at 5:00pm.

' Give the gift of reading in February '

Stop in at the Used Book Store (UBS) at the Pound School ~ open Fridays from 10-5 and

Saturday 10-1 ~ to take advantage of our Valentine’s Specials.

@ Buy one book and pick a second book (of equal or lesser value) for free, as well as a
Valentine, to give to your favorite Valentine.
Purchase an empty bag and gift your Valentine with the opportunity to shop the UBS
and fill their bag

There’s lots more going on with the Friends group, but details were up in the air at the
time of this newsletter submission, so please follow our FaceBook Page “Friends of East
Kingston Public Library”, visit our webpage or email us at friendsofekpl@gmail.com for
information in 2023.
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